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Appendix 1  

SWQ 2.5.1  

Email to Applicant dated 14 June 2018 

Sent: 14 June 2018 09:44 

Subject: Tees CCPP Project WFD 

Dear Carol, 

As requested, please find below our WFD comments and request for further information as 
discussed at the hearing.  

As discussed at the Issue Specific Hearing on Environmental Matters on 13 June, we have reviewed 
the information submitted to the Examiner by the applicant on WFD matters in response to our 
written representations and written questions. 

A WFD assessment of potential impacts on water bodies should assess a) how the proposed 
development together with existing physical modifications might lead to deterioration; and where 
the water body is already at less than good status b) whether the proposed development would 
prevent implementation of any measures in the RBMP; c) identify other practical opportunities to 
improve the water body as part of the proposed development. 

We consider that the information submitted identifies that the proposals for the development site 

are unlikely to affect a) or b). However, it is not clear whether the applicant has assessed the 

potential for c). We would ask that this information is submitted by the applicant. 

Regards, 

Louise   

Louise Tait 

Senior Planning Advisor  Sustainable Places-North East 

Environment Agency | Tyneside House | Newcastle Business Park | Newcastle upon Tyne | NE4 7AR 

 

 

 

 

 


